
 

 

Eco-committee 

‘Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much...’ 

 

 Mansel Park Primary & Nursery School 

Eco Committee 

Date: Wednesday 22nd February 2023 Time: 08:40-09:00 Venue: 6HT 

 In March, we will be participating in the Lord Mayor’s School Tree Initiative. Jo 

Cleary, an environment and sustainability professional working for Balfour Beatty, 

will be joining us to plant the trees in collaboration with the children.  

 

 Our school garden is really starting to come together now! We wanted to give a 

special thanks to South Coast building supplies who have donated several tonnes of 

soil to help our garden project be successful! This week, year 1 prepared and cleared 

their planter before planting their lettuce! Also, some lavender has been planted on 

top of our bug hotel, by year 6 children, to attract bees to pollinate our flowers. The 

eco team have lots of interesting ideas to make our school garden a lovely space for 

the whole school to enjoy.  

 We mind-mapped how to make our garden a welcoming, colourful and relaxing place for the 

whole school to enjoy. Some of the suggestion included recycled plastic planter wall, recycled 

wind chimes, hanging butterfly feeders and using our painted stones from the jubilee to 

decorate around the planter. 

 
Agreed Actions from the meeting:  

 To bring in 2L bottles to begin to make recycled bottle planter wall.  

Next meeting scheduled for: Wednesday 8th March 2023 : Venue: 6HT : Time: 8:40am-9am 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


